
The Conservators of Therfield Heath and Greens

The Therfield Regulation – Registered Charity No. 277881

Meeting of the Residents of the Special Drainage District of Royston
Held on Tuesday 12th February 2019 7.15pm in Royston Town Hall

Draft Minutes
116 people signed the attendance register.

1. To read the Notice of Meeting. The Clerk read the notice.

2. To elect a Chairman for the meeting.  John King and Clare Swarbrick were proposed and 
seconded. On a show of hands Clare Swarbrick was elected and took the chair.

3. Apologies. 

4. To Approve the Minutes of the meeting held 22rd February 2018. These were posted on the 
Therfield Heath Web site. Agreed.

5. To Elect one Conservator to fill the vacancy. The Clerk reported only one valid nomination 
had been received, for Mr Clive Hall and therefore Mr Hall was declared elected to serve as a
Conservator of Therfield Heath and Greens for a period of three years.

Questions were asked why Mrs M Gregorios’ nomination had been withdrawn. Mrs 
Gregorios said she had realised her seconder lived outside the Special Drainage District of 
Royston. Tributes were paid to Mrs Gregorio’s 20 years of service as a Conservator. The 
clerk explained the procedures for the SDDR election would be considered for the 2020 
election.

6. To receive a report from the Chairman of the Conservators of Therfield Heath and Greens. 
Attached

7. To take questions from Residents of the Special Drainage District and the residents of 
Therfield.

A wide range of questions were tabled and answered.

8. Date of the next meeting. February 2020 

The meeting closed at 8pm


